
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 8/09/25 

 

We have had a wonderful week where we are really seeing the 
children settle into our nursery routine well. We have been 
reading ‘We are going on a bear hunt’ this week and are pleased 
to see its so familiar to so many children. We have loved explor-
ing the garden and looking at different colours in the environ-
ment.  

Book of the week– Peace at last– linked to identifying sounds 
game  
Rhyme of the week– wind the bobbin 

Math's 

We have been saying and 
identifying numbers this 
week. We can show some num-
bers on our hands and have 
been counting objects and 
ourselves. We have 
sang some number 
songs. 

Literacy 

We have looked at the front cover and 
asked questions about the story. We 
have been introduced to the names of 
different parts of a book:  

Front cover 

Back cover 

The spine  

Pages 

Next Week 

We will be learning about ’now’ and ’next’ referring to our daily timeta-
ble. We will be continuing to explore sounds using musical 
instruments. We will be making faces out of loose parts. 
There will be an intruder this week with little flour foot-

prints! Who could it be? Finally we will 
begin sequencing events using ‘first’ and 
‘then’ language.  
 
Book of the week– Who are You? 
Rhyme of the week– Circle song Humpy Dumpty 


